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Want to know what’s happening in Hangleton & Knoll?: 

We have a new E Newsletter and send out regular updates to over 300 
residents about project and community activities & events so if you would like 
up to the minute information straight to your in box please email: 
info@hkproject.org.uk and ask ‘add me to the database’  
 

Coming up  
HaKIT: see our information page for courses and drop-ins  
 

Community: Parent Carer Coffee Morning Tues 21st Apr 9.30-11.30 

Community Action Wed 13th May 10.30-12 Noon 
Health Forum Wed 20th May 10-12, practice managers from Hove Medical 
Centre; Links Road Surgery, Hangleton Manor Practice and Benfield Valley 
Healthcare Hub will be in attendance, this is your chance to have your say, 
everybody welcome. 
All at St Richard’s, Egmont Road, BN3 7FP 
 

Youth Team: For the Easter and half term holiday news and activities go 

to our facebook page or you can call the team on 01273 706469. 

Contact HKP: 
 

Youth Work: T: 01273 706469 
Michelle, Helen, Nina & Polly 
E:youth@hkproject.org.uk 
 

Community: T: 01273 410858 
Claire Johnson (Coordinator) & 
Clare Hopkins  
E: claire.johnson@hkproject.org.uk 
E: clare.hopkins@hkproject.org.uk   
 
 

 www.facebook.com 
We have facebook pages!   
Search for ‘Hangleton and Knoll 
youth Team; Claire Johnson HK; 
Clare Community worker and 
‘like’ our pages to be kept up to 
date with activities and events. 
 
 

  Catch our tweets  
www.twitter.com  @HKP_info 
 

Our HaKIT Leaflets which detail 
computer courses and free drop-
ins are available to download from 
www.hkproject.org.uk   
 

Regular Activities:  
HaKIT Computer Drop-ins  
At St Richards on 
Wednesdays: 
10-12, 1-3, 3-5pm.  For help 
with getting on line, learning the 
basics, writing a C.V. & 1:1 help 
available with friendly helpful 
tutors and volunteers.  Also find 
out about new courses.  
 

New Moneyworks what is 
Moneyworks? Anything that 
using a computer makes 
cheaper; increases your income 
or helps you manage your 
finances.  
Fridays 10-1pm at St 
Richards 
 

HaKIT drop-ins are Free  
 

Detached Youth Work: Youth 
Team out & about after school 
in Hangleton & Knoll. For 
regular updates and more info 
‘like’ our Facebook page. 

Celebrating HKP Youth Team 
We thought you would like to know a little 
more about our marvellous youth team and 
have a snapshot of the variety of youth 
work we cover. They put on regular weekly 
activities as well as a holiday programme 
most holidays. They work with young 
people from the age of 8 up to 25 and all 
our Youth Team is part time. We also have 
a ‘Young Leaders’ programme where 
training is given so that young people can 
volunteer to help with activities and give 
peer to peer support, and they work 
towards the Gold Youth  Award. The team 
also work with many partners across the 
city including local schools, the police,  the 
Youth Collective and Allsorts. 

Michelle our senior Youth Worker joined the project in 2007, she is 
currently on maternity leave and we want to say congratulations on the birth of 
beautiful baby Meadow.  
Helen joined in 2006, she heads up our participation with the Youth 
Manifesto Group http://www.hkym.co.uk  and the weekly Knoll Drop-in, she is 
currently managing the team in Michelle’s absence. 
Nina joined in 2007; she is in charge of the young leaders programme, our 
sexual health work and has started a new project with our young multi-cultural 
residents and their families. 
 Polly joined in 2011; she leads our work with the young women’s group 
(recently featured on Children in Need) our young men’s group and our work 
in local schools. 
 

All our youth workers are involved in our detached work, taking youth work to 
the young people out on the streets, making contact & giving help and support 
where needed. Finally of course the brilliant holiday programmes put together 
in consultation with the young people. As you can see this is just a snapshot, 
so if you would like more background information please go to our web site 
and for all the latest news check out our ‘Youth Team’ Facebook page. 


